Patient Participation Group Meeting
31/01/2022
Present:
Mr Daniel Blakey (Secretary)

Mrs Astrea Smith

Mr Geoffrey Griffiths

	No.
	Item
	Actions

	1
	Apologies

Sir Andrew Buchanan, Mrs Susan Uprichard, Mr George Spencer, Mr Pierre Sagnia, Mrs Linda Merryweather

	

	
	Actions
None

	

	2
	COVID-19 Update
DB advised that the vaccination programme continues, but all appointments are now available exclusively through the national booking system, and therefore the practice no longer contacts patients to book them appointments for their vaccines.  Those patients who are housebound are vaccinated by the practice’s paramedic.  It is likely that the vaccination programme will now become a seasonal one similar to the influenza vaccination programme, although only those particularly at risk are likely to be vaccinated.

Infection control requirements for medical premises have not changed despite the end of COVID related measures nationally, therefore we are continuing to request that patients wear face masks when attending the practice, and we will continue to have social distancing.


	

	3
	Practice News
Dr Anna Fields worked with us briefly in January but she will not be staying with the practice due to her changed personal circumstances.  We have however secured the services of Dr Navjot Sohal who started at the beginning of January.  Drs Thomas and Wong have now reduced their working days to Mondays and Tuesdays.

The practice is looking to register as a GP training practice from July of this year.  We will therefore have up to 2 GP’s in training with us from July this year.  Dr Sohal has a special interest in this and in contraceptive and sexual health, so in addition we will be offering coil fittings and contraceptive implant insertions in designated clinics every fortnight from March.


	

	4
	New Work
DB advised the group that given it has been some time since we last did a patient survey we should do one as soon as possible.  This was originally suggested back in 2020 but the pandemic interrupted things.  DB will send the survey out to everyone for comments and will then put it out for patients in March, April and May.

	ACTION - DB

	7
	AOB

Sadly, Sir Andrew Buchanan has stepped down from the group due to health issues.  The group asked that their sincere thanks and appreciation be minuted for Sir Andrew’s years of support for Bawtry and Blyth Medical and its patient participation group.  He will be missed by all of us, although he will continue to be a patient here.  

In light of the above, we will need to choose a new chair.  If anyone would particularly like to take this on, then please let me know.  If there are multiple names offered, then we may need to have an election.  

A patient has asked to join the group, Mrs Grace Kinsey-Oxspring.  With Sir Andrew’s resignation, I have advised Mrs Kinsey-Oxspring that she is now a member of the group, and she has agreed to share her email address with other members.

GG asked how the practice has done in its influenza vaccination campaign.  The results will be attached to the email.

DB suggested that a review of the Terms and Conditions should also be undertaken as it is some time since this was last done.  They are attached to the email for reference.  If anyone would like to suggest any changes, please email DB and we can discuss them at the next meeting.


	

	8
	Next Meeting

25/5/22 at 10:30 – This meeting will be face-to-face at Bawtry Health Centre.  Please let the receptionists know you have arrived.


	


